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ROYAL BANK OF SCOTLAND COVERS 

BORIS PRITT would like to have more information about the large 
receiving perforation used by the Royal Bank of Scotland in the  
latter half of the last century. Bulletin 229 and 241 show  
illustrations of the cancel but for newer members the cancellation  
is in the form of two triangles making the shape of a star of  
David, with a large letter R in the centre: the whole punched  
through the stamp and the envelope. The design has 80 holes and  
is 28mm high. 

Bulletin 241 shows the date of 9th July 1868; 

Bulletin 229 shows the date of 10th August 1876; 

and KEVIN PARKHILL has  a cover from Germany with a 20pf stamp 
dated 27th July 1877.  All these covers are addressed to The Royal  
Bank of Scotland, St. Andrew Square, Edinburgh. 

If you have one of these covers, could you please send details to  
myself and I will pass on all information to Boris. He would like  
to collate as many facts as possible about this little known item. 

*    *    * 
J. SLOPER & Co., - ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

In Bulletin 264/7 I asked if anyone had the RTF or MMF perfin - 
personal initials of Mr. & Mrs. Firminger who were Governing  
Directors of Slopers sometime in the 1930's and 1940's. To date I  
have no confirmation of these dies being in the possession of any  
of our readers.  Please continue to watch for these two dies. 

*    *    * 
SLOPERS' ADVERTISING CARDS 

I have now seen evidence of two more pieces of Sloper advertising 
literature. The first was in a copy of Stamp Collecting of 16th  
November 1978 in an article entitled 'G.B. Heads and Tails' by  
Jean and Crawford Alexander. This advertising card would seem to  
be from 1938 and shows 5 example labels, two perfins on dark blue  
paper and three overprints on pink paper. This was brought to my  
notice by DERRICK MUGGLETON. 

The second photocopy is from PETER WOOD in Australia. He is 
fortunate enough to have the letter, card and envelope. The date  
on the envelope is 1-3-39 and the stamp is a l½d brown KGVI with  
perfin JS (J6850.01). 




